
Cranford Pet and No Smoking Policies 

 

No Smoking Policy 

We have a No Smoking policy at nursery and neither staff, students or visitors 
are allowed to smoke either indoors or in the garden. If staff are smokers, they 
can use their breaks to smoke, but must not return to the premises smelling of 
smoke. 

Animals on Site Policy 

Animals are from time to time allowed onto the premises.  The animals are 
always kept with the safety of the children in mind – animals who could pose a 
threat to children are not allowed onto the premises.  We do however 
encourage animals for educational purposes to visit the nursery, and a risk 
assessment is done prior to animals visiting.  If animals are being kept at the 
premises, we follow strict hygiene routines, and any handling of animals, is only 
done with thorough handwashing.  Cleaning of cages etc is done by teachers 
only – with the same level of hygiene routine (gloves, handwashing and 
appropriate disposal of waste). 

The owners family and Fiona live above the nursery and we have 3 small dogs 
and one cat. We have one dog called Bonnie which is used for petting in the 
nursery with the children she is always supervised with the children, the children 
wash their hands after petting the dog. 

Please inform us in writing if your child is allergic or has any fears. 

 


